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The following is a summary of the status and plans for implementation of key components of the new
safety model for the 2021-2022 school year.  A full presentation will be provided at the August 5th School
Board Meeting:

Staffing
● The Supervisor of Facilities Safety and Operations, Jason Lee, has been hired.  Mr. Lee is

becoming oriented with CCS and his new role and responsibilities. He will officially start on July 1.
● Kim Powell has met with the two individuals at Buford who will convert to the CSA position and

the person who already serves in the role at LMA - this team is excited about the new model and
well positioned to assist in the implementation. In addition to these existing staff members, CHS
has identified two candidates for hire.  This leaves one hire for Buford and two for CHS yet to be
identified.  The principals are considering diversity, experience and “fit” in completing the hiring
process with the goal to have all hires done by the end of June.

Training
● Training will be conducted in July for all CSA’s along with Jason Lee. This training from various

sources will include de-escalation/Mandt, mental health first aid, school safety/security  and CCS
school policies and procedures.

● Training for all staff to understand and support the new safety model will be provided in August.

School & Police Protocols
● A first draft developed by staff members who served on the superintendent's advisory committee

has been completed and reviewed by the school board attorney.
● Non-staff members of the advisory committee (parents & community members) who expressed

interest/expertise in relation to this document and CPD will review and provide input this month.
If there are any significant changes from this review, the document will go back to the School
Board attorney.

● All reviews and revisions will be completed before school starts in August.


